
The Committee on Student Life's first meeting of this academic year was on September 15, 
2020 via Zoom. With quorum met, we reviewed progress from the previous academic year and 
turned to a thorough review of the current Description, Bylaws, and Committee Name as well 
as a deliberation of the need for this Committee to keep pace with recent transformational 
changes at the University of Georgia regarding the student experience. Old business included a 
review of engagement with student committee members, student mental health, and Graduate 
Student fees. New business included campus-wide efforts for members to be aware of and 
promote: Dawgs Together: A Peer Allies program (https://ally.uga.edu/). The Committee-as-a-
whole will commence a revision process for the Description, Bylaws, and Committee Name in 
the coming weeks and looks forward to sharing the products with the Council. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chase Hagood, Chair 
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